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IRIDE Workshop "Strengthening the European regulatory framework
for data and computing technologies"

The European Public Law Organization (EPLO) is pleased to announce the upcoming
IRIDE Workshop titled “Strengthening the European Regulatory Framework for Data and
Computing Technologies,” to be held on Monday, May 26, 2025, at the EPLO premises in Plaka,
Athens. The workshop is organized by the Institute for Regulatory Innovation, Delivery and Effectiveness
(IRIDE), a joint initiative of the EPLO. It will bring together leading experts in regulation, governance, and
digital technologies.

The event will examine how European regulatory systems can adapt to fast-evolving geopolitical,
technological, and environmental challenges. It also seeks to foster international collaboration in building
smarter, more resilient regulatory environments.

This workshop is part of IRIDE’s broader mission to promote regulatory excellence across Europe and
beyond. Hybrid participation will be available to ensure inclusive access for all interested stakeholders.
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